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Wednesday, 18th July, 2018 
 
 

Year 10 ‘Early Entry Program’ 2019 
 

(For 2018 Year 9 Students) 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Wanganui Park Secondary College will be holding a VCE information evening on Tuesday 
31st July in the College’s main Staff Room. The evening will commence at 6.30 pm with a 
view to be finished shortly after 7.00 pm.  
 
This session aims at providing information on the ‘Early Entry Program’ where a Year 10 
student does a Year 11 VCE subject.  This provides considerable benefits to the student and 
is an ideal preparation for VCE.  If your child would be interested in choosing this option 
please consider attending this information session. 
 
Copies of the Senior Course Guide will available for you to borrow. It provides a detailed 
outline of units available and information on the VCE. An electronic copy of the guide is also 
available on the College website. 
 
 
The aim of the evening is to provide: 
 

• An outline of the VCE 
• An explanation of the Early Entry Program 
• An outline of the potential benefits of participating in the Early Entry Program 
• General advice on unit selection 

 
 
We look forward to your attendance at what promises to be an informative evening. 
 
 
 
 
 
Karen Utber    Greg Bristol 
Assistant Principal   VCE Leader 
 


